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The Office of Environment of the Consell de Formentera is pleased to report that from 16
December 2022 to 30 June 2023, the Balearic Government will accept applications for €15
million in subsidies to decarbonise the regional marine sector.

  

Within the impulse to decarbonise the nautical sector, the subsidies aim to electrify maritime
transport, retrofit small vessels and purchase new ones, provide shipyards and workshops with
machinery to make vessels emission-free, and acquire zero-emission regular and commercial
vessels or make existing ones emission-free. For more information on the call and how to apply,
click here .

  

This action is included in the Balearic Islands' Energy Transition Investment Plan, part of the
Recovery, Transformation and Resilience Plan financed by Next Generation funds from the
European Union.
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https://www.caib.es/govern/sac/fitxa.do?codi=5488408&amp;coduo=2390767&amp;lang=ca

